Dear Parents,

We have provided you with this book to help you to support your child’s learning while the
school is closed.

This is a list of some things you might like to do with your child:
e Draw a picture- If your child is able they can write a label or caption.
e Tell a story-Ask your child to tell you a story and write it in the book.

e Decorate an Easter Egg picture, challenge your child use a repeating pattern of two or
three colours.

e Read a daily story, we focus on Traditional Tales after the Easter Holidays, so it is a
good idea to read some of these to your child.

e Sing a daily Nursery Rhyme
e Practice doing zips and buttons independently.

e Using your dice, counter and number line; play a simple game to see who reaches ten
first!

e Recite the two Poetry Basket Poems-challenge your child to make up some actions to go
with it.

e Sound Safari. Take a walk around your house or garden and listen to all the sounds you
can hear. Train your ears to listen carefully to the very quiet and distant sounds!

e Make silly rhyming strings. Bat, cat, hat....

Twinkl have an offer in place to help parents in event of school closures. Please visit
www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and follow instructions. The resources found in the section marked EYFS
are appropriate for your child.

www.phonicsplay.co.uk also have some great free games and resources- be aware that the
falsh player will not work with Chrome.

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/ This great free resource has a range of age
appropriate activities to try.

Please note that we are providing these to support your during an uncertain time and the activities have
been chosen to provide educational entertainment for your child.
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